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From Mr. Poole: 

Thanks to everyone who attended the Marching Band 

Banquet on Saturday.  A big shout out to Mrs. Paulk and 

committee for the outstanding meal.  Although I was under 

the weather and unable to attend, I hear it was a huge 

success.  We had many students that were recognized for 

their outstanding work and we are always happy to share 

the great news of their efforts. 

The two videos that were presented at the banquet have 

been shared through a Charms email this afternoon.  I 

thoroughly enjoyed putting together the judges' video.  As 

you may know, the staff works all season long using the 

critical comments for growth.  This is an enjoyable one time 

of year moment to work with only the positive comments, 

which there were many to choose from! 

Great job goes out to Ian Davis, Karlye Kuhns, Josh Rutters 

and Chloe Warner at the District Band auditions on 

December 4.  These students went above and beyond in 

rehearsing, and preparing the video auditions for this year’s 

District Band.  Congratulations to Karlye (clarinet), Josh 

(tenor sax) and Chloe (trumpet) for their selection to the 

District Band.  That festival will take place on January 28/29, 

with the concert on Saturday January 29 at Central York HS. 

Symphonic Band is up and running and we have been 

working hard for the past few weeks. Our Winter Concert is 

Wednesday, February 2nd at 7PM.  

Jazz Band has been performing in the community, both for 

the New Freedom and the Shrewsbury tree lightings.  The 

Winter Concert for the Jazz Band is this Sunday, December 

19 at 2PM and 3:45PM. We will be performing in the lobby 

prior and after the concert performances. 

Indoor Colorguard and Percussion have both had their start 

up meetings and have been rehearsing. Next rehearsal for 

Guard is Wednesday night 6-9 at Friendship and Indoor 

Percussion Thursday night 6-9 at SHS. 

 

Reminders  

As you order those last minutes gifts, please link your 

Amazon account on your computer and your phone using 

smile.amazon.com and choose SYCSD Band Boosters. 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 15  

Indoor Guard Rehearsal at FES 

6:00-9:00 PM 

December 16  

Indoor Percussion Rehearsal at SHS 

6:00-9:00 PM 

December 19 

Winter Concert--not Symphonic Band 

2:00 PM - Grades 9 & 11 

3:45 PM - Grades 10 & 12 

January 10  

Band Booster Meeting at SHS 

7:3O pm 

January 29 

PMEA District Band 7 South Concert 

Central York Hight School 

5:00 PM 

Tkts. are $8.00 & available at the door 

February 2 

Symphonic Band Concert 

7:00 PM 

 

____________________ 

Band Booster Board  

President:  Kris Cysyk 

VP Means:  Mary Pohlig 

VP Ways:  Gevene Harden 

Treasurer:  Tony Warner 

Secretary:  Jennifer Kuhns 

 

 

 


